
 

 

December 3, 2024 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Wanda Tyler 

  Kenneth Brill 

  Tamara Parenteau 

 

FROM: Renee Kraft, CMC, MiPMC-2 

 

REF:  December 2024 Board of Review  

 

 

Please be advised, the Swartz Creek Board of Review will meet in the City offices on Tuesday, 
December 10, 2024, at 1:00 p.m.  Assessor Heather MacDermaid plans on being in the office on that 
date.   

 

If you are unable to attend or have questions, please call me at (810) 635-4464 as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

Thank you 

Renee 


